ANN McLANE KUSTER

SECOND DISTRICT, NEW HAMPSHIRE

www.Kuster.House.gov

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY & COMMERCE

SUBCOMMITTEE ON HEALTH

SUBCOMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT & INVESTIGATIONS

SUBCOMMITTEE ON ENERGY

DEMOCRATIC STEERING AND POLICY COMMITTEE



Congress of the United States House of Representatives

April 12, 2021

320 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, DC 20515–2902
P: (202) 225–5206

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

CONCORD OFFICE:

18 NORTH MAIN STREET, 4TH FLOOR
CONCORD, NH 03301
P: (603) 226–1002

NASHUA OFFICE: 184 MAIN STREET, SUITE 222 NASHUA, NH 03060 P: (603) 595–2006

NORTH COUNTRY OFFICE: 33 MAIN STREET, SUITE 202 LITTLETON, NH 03561 P: (603) 444–7700

Alexandria, VA 22304

Islamic Relief USA P.O. Box 22250

Dear Friends.

Please accept my best wishes to you and your families for this month of Ramadan. May this month be one of blessings, reflection, and guidance for Muslim community members in the Granite State and across the country.

While families cannot all be together this Ramadan, I hope that the holy month will bring families together spiritually. I look forward to when families can gather in-person to take part in such meaningful religious traditions and practices.

I deeply value our Muslim American communities and I am inspired by the growing community of Muslim Americans in New Hampshire.

Ramadan mubarak,

Ann McLane Kuster Member of Congress